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790 S. Buchanan St. 
Amarillo, TX 79101 

September 22,2022 

Central Records Division 
Public Utility Commission of Texas 
1701 N. Congress Avenue 
P. O. Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 78711-3326 

RE : Docket No . 53385 - Project to Submit Emergency Operations Plans and Related 
Documents Under 16 TAC § 25.53 

To Whom it May Concern: 

Pursuant to 16 Texas Admin. Code § 25.53(f), Southwestern Public Service Company 
(SPS) is providing notice to the Public Utility Commission of Texas that it is conducting 
this year' s Energy Supply Emergency Operations Drill. This drill will activate the 
Emergency Action Plan and test responses from the facility level and escalate to the 
corporate level at the Xcel Energy Jones Station. This drill will be conducted on October 
20, (approximately 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM), 2022. 

SPS previously conducted its Transmission Emergency Operations Drill in the Spring of 
2022. Xcel Energy Inc. will also be conducting an Enterprise-Wide Enterprise 
Management Team drill on December 8th of 2022. 

Please feel free to call me at (806) 420-8989 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

»'uu W auz»'* 

Jeremiah Cunningham 
Manager, Rate Cases 

3 Xcel Energy® 



Cunningham, Jeremiah W 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 

Su bject: 

Cunningham, Jeremiah W 
Thursday, September 22,2022 11:52 AM 
Drillnotice@puc.texas.gov 
Shawn Hazard (Shawn.Hazard@puc.texas.gov); Rodriguez, Adrian J; Trammell, Brooke A; Cassingham, 
Kim L; Stave, Blake E; Hooley, Dee D 
Southwestern Public Service Company (SPS) Drill Notification 

Importance: High 

Good Morning, 

Pursuantto 16 Texas Admin. Code § 25.53(f), Southwestern Public Service Company (SPS) is providing notice tothe Public 
Utility Commission of Texas that it is conducting this year's Energy Supply Emergency Operations Drill. This drill will 
activate the Emergency Action Plan and test responses from the facility level and escalate to the corporate level at the 
Xcel Energy Jones Station. This drill will be conducted on October 20, (approximately 10:00 AM to 3:00 PM), 2022. 

SPS previously conducted its Transmission Emergency Operations Drill in the Spring of 2022. Xcel Energy Inc. will also be 
conducting an Enterprise-Wide Enterprise Management Team drill on December 8th of 2022. 

Today I am filing a letter containing this same information in Project No. 53385. Please contact me if you have any 
questions. 

Regards, 

Jeremiah Cunningham 

Xcel Energy 

Manager, Rate Cases 

790 Buchanan St. Amarillo, TX 79101 

P: 806-378-2430 C: 806-420-8989 F: 806-378-2820: 

Jeremiah.W.Cunningham@.xcelenerqv.com 
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